
ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS 
UNITED STATES ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

September 26, 1960 

Honorable John A. McCone 
Chairman 
u. s. Atomic Energy Commiss1011 
Washington 25, D. c. 

Subject: DASA-TRIGA REAC'.OOR AT NATIONAL NAVAL MEDICAL CEN:l'ER 

Dear Mr. McCone: 

At its twenty-eighth meeting on September 22-24, 1960, the Advisory 
Committee on Reactor Saf'eguards reviewed the proposal to locate a 
DASA-TRIGA reactor at the Biomedical Radiation Research Facility at 
the National. Naval Medical Center, Bethesda, Maryland. ibis irradi• 
ation center includes accelerators and various radioactive sources. 

The Ccmnittee had the benefit of discussion with representatives of 
the National. Naval Medica.t Center, Defense Atomic Support Agency, 
General Atomics Division ot the General D,y:nsm:tcs Corporation, and the 
AEC staf't. 

!Ilda irradiation center complex with its multiple radiation sources 
requires continuity of technically competent persons to be in charge 
of safety. 'Dds has been recognized by the applicant. 

The Committee reconmends that pulses and power operation of the TRIGA 
reactor be 11mited to values somewhat less than those 'Which have been 
repeatedly demonstrated elsewhere to be sate. The Advisory Conmlttee 
on Reactor Safeguards believes that this site is suitable tor the pro­
posed DASA-TRIGA reactor. 

Sincere:ey yours, 

/a/ Leslie Silvei,nan 

Leslie Silverman 
Chairman 

Ret: 1) B'azard Summary Rpt tor Defense Atomic Support Aaency, B1cmad1cal 
Radiation Research Facility, dated Aug. iB, 1960 

2) Letter t.m F. B. Berry, M.D., to L. Johnson (DL&R), dtd Sept. 21, 
1960 

cc: A. R. Luedecke, Oen. Mgr. 
w. F. Finan, .AGM tor B&S 
B. L. Price, Dir., DL&R 

96 


